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Heller Passes Motor Speedway Bill
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) passed H.R. 409, which allows the Bureau of Land Management to sell land next to the Las Vegas Motor Speedway for a parking lot.
“The Las Vegas Motor Speedway draws thousands of people to Clark County and brings hundreds of millions in economic activity to Southern Nevada.  In these tough economic times it is more critical than ever that we promote economic development and tourism in Nevada.  I look forward to working with Nevada’s Senators to pass this legislation into law,” said Heller.   
H.R. 409 provides for the sale of adjoining BLM land to the Las Vegas Motor Speedway for use specifically as a parking lot.  This parking lot is necessary because the draw of the Speedway creates massive backups on Interstate-15 as people wait to enter and exit the facility.  The backups not only hinder Speedway visitors, but interstate traffic, transportation of goods, and local tourism travel as well.
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